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To the regulators who intend to potentially restrict my access to leveraged ETFs, I beg you
not to do so.  I understand how these investment vehicles work and I capitalize on their
price fluctuations each quarter.  I do not pretend to predict the future prices nor can
anyone.  I react to how the prices changed for these leveraged ETFs over the last quarter. 
The larger the price fluctuates, the better for me and my future retirement.  I am investing
for my future and not carelessly day trading these funds, I am as they say, in it for the long
haul.  My disciplined, quarterly reactionary investment strategy allows me to worry less
about my retirement.

If leveraged funds are restricted to only a select few, the wealth gap in the country will
increase as the rich get richer in sophisticated products while everybody else languishes in
plain old index funds.

Please keep leveraged funds available to all investors.

Kind regards,

David
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